
The Voice of Small BusinessALASKA

January 27, 2017

The Honorable Mike Danleavy
Chair
Senate State Affairs Committee
State Capitol Building
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

RE: Senate Joint Resolution 2

Dear Senator Dunleavy:

On behalf of the National Federation of Independent Business/Alaska, I wish to respectfully
share our support for SIR 2. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest
small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

Small businesses in Alaska have long been concerned about the growth in the size and scope of
our state government. SJR 2 proposes a limit on the amount that can be spent by state
government. We believe this can be a significant step in addressing Alaska’s current fiscal
situation.

Sincerely yours,

Dermis L. DeWitt
Alaska State Director

Cc: NFIB/AK Leadership Council
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